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N O T I C E

(OAS Documents Processing and Access Satisfaction Survey)


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), Ambassador Chet D. Neymour, Permanent Representative of The Bahamas to the Organization, and in response to requests from delegations during the informal meeting held on March 21st, is pleased to provide the link for the OAS Documents Processing and Access Satisfaction Survey.

Delegations are kindly requested to complete this survey by April 2nd. Each delegation may nominate up to 3 members to participate.

· Survey (Available in English and Spanish)CP49433E01

